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Consultants of the Medical Board of Australia,

We desire that the 2009 Code of Conduct laws be changed from the Good
Medical Practice laws that are in existance today.

All people no matter what their belief is desire to live.

Cultural beliefs must not take presidence over a good medical outcome.

A good medical outcome is of ultimate importance.

No doctor should be forced to go against his conscience of a good
medical outcome for the patient.

Doctors must be free to speak their mind publicly in favour of a good
medical outcome without perscution.

Regards

John & Anneliese Andrews
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